
 

 

 

 
 

 Continue to transition online and in person worship and working towards the goal of live streaming.  
Sermons and Services are no longer prerecorded but a recording of the Sunday morning service.   

 Waiting for date for the upgrade of our video capacities and sound booth.   

 In October will launch new sermon series called “How to Be An Encourager” which will study the life 
of Barnabas.   

 Wednesdays in the Word resumed with a study of the Minor Prophets with people participating both in 
person and online.  

 Adult Bible Class will finish their study of the book of Job and on September 26th will begin a study on 
a Christian Response to Islam.  Men’s Bible Study continues both online and in person.  Women’s 
Bible Study will resume in the Fall.   

 Sara will be launching a Family Bible Experience on the last Sunday of each month at 10:30 AM and 
on the first Sunday each month at 4:45 PM.   

 Confirmation is starting back up.   

 Dave launched a Thursday series taking a look at the Biblical concept of wholeness.   

 School and preschool are fully operational and continue to adapt practices to ever-changing COVID 
regulations.   

 Family service continues to go well averaging about 90 people a week.   

 Looking to hire a new IT person for the ministry.   

 Continue to work with Shepherd’s Gate on Birthday Celebration Project 

 Talking with LCMS World Missions about continued Missionary Support as Rachel Meyer has 
transitioned back to a call in the United States. 
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